Mr Anoushiravan Taheri,

Ground Floor Flat,
9 Belsize Crescent,
London NW3 5QY
20/10/2014
Mr Olivier Nelson

Planning Departiment

London Borough of Camden, Town Hall
Judd Street

London

WCIH 8ND

Reference: 13, GlenillaRoad, NW3 5QY, Planning Application 2014/5898/P

Dear Mr Nelson

I live nearby and would like to express my support for the planning application at 13 Glenilla
Road, NW3 4AJ. The plans will preserve and enhace the existing design and character of the
properties in the neighbourhood and provide a light, airy, modern family unit which is short
in supply in the area.

Sincer

Anoush Taheri



Dr Meiody Wilson,
9 Belsize Cresceant,
London NW3 5QY

Mr Olivier Nelson
Planning Department
London Borough of Camden, Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WCIH 8ND
20/10/2014

Reference: Planning Application 2014/5898/P

Dear Mr Nelson

T would like to register my support of the planning application at 13 Glenilla Road, NW3
4A].

It is design that is sympathetic to the period of the property and its existing features whilst
creating a family home, a much needed commodity in this area.

I hope that my comments are helpful in ctarifying my support and that you will grant this
application.

Yours sincerel

Dr Melody Wilson (née Taheri)
MEBBS Bsc (Hons) MRCOG



15" October 2014

13 Glenilla Road
London NW3 4AJ

Development Management Team
Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

LONDON, WC1H 8ND

Dear SirfMadam

RE: APPLICATION REF. NO.2014/5898/P

| am writing regarding the above notice {o erect a single storey rear extension and
basement extension to existing ground floor flat on No. 13 Glenilla Road, London
NW3 4AJ.

As a tenant, the noise involved during construction is not easy to bear with as
construction takes many months. It will not be fair for the tenants to be subjected to
alt the construction noise and bumping in construction workers while they work. The
landlord resides elsewhere and won’t be affected by the noise. Work of this
magnitude is best done when there is no one residing in the building.

It's my sincere hope that this will be put into consideration as you make the decision.

Yours faithfull

Lydiah Lelo



